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NEWS LETTER
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"MANPOWER MEETING" - DECEMBER 11

Manpower Problems in a Period of Partial Mobilization will
be the subject of the December meeting of the Washington Statistical
Society on Monday, December 1ll. A review of past experience with these
problems and a discussion of current proposals for meeting them will be

given by
Ewan Clague, Commissioner of Labor Statistics

Richard Fletcher, Assistant Chief, U, S. Bmployment Service.

Emmet H, Welch, Manpower Office, National Security Resources Board, will
be the Chairman of the meeting.

The meeting will be held at 8:00 in room 101 of the George
Washington University Hall of Government, 2lst and G Streets, N. W.

A.S.A. ANNUAL MEETING - RESOLUTIONS

All members are asked to send resolutions to be presented at
the Chicago Convention to the A.S.A. Secretary's office, 1108 1lé6th St.,
N.W., Washington 6, D. C. The resolutions committee has been appointed
early this year so as to permit members to offer resclutions on matters
of basic interest well in advance of the Annual Meeting.

JANUARY MEETING - WEATHER ANALYSIS

Plans are being made for a meeting about the middle of
January on the problems and techniques of weather analysis.

largaret Gurney
Secretary-Treasurer



